

## United States Senate

OFFICE OF THE MAJORITY LEADER WASHINGTON, D. C. 20510

November 15, 2004

Mr. Brian Lamb President and CEO C-SPAN 400 North Capitol Street, N.W., #650 Washington, DC 20001

Dear Brian:

It was great to be with you at the Senators-Elect Orientation dinner last night. Thanks so much for taking the time to speak to the group – you did a terrific job.

I look forward to our paths crossing again in the near future.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

United States Senate

P.S. – I enjoyed talking with